
 
 

                              Announcement 
 
 
 
 Dear scholars and students of CAAS member universities, 
 

      

The deadline for the submission of proposals for the 10th CAAS Symposium 
which will be held in Shanghai in Oct.19-20,2019, is postponed to Mar.20,2019. 

Cheng Tong  

CAAS coordinator of SISU  

Feb.27,2019 

                                              

 


